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This measure, while well-intentioned, goes WAY too far.  If you move it forward you 

will find resistance on both sides of the isle.  I can't imagine Eastern Oregon ranchers 

welcoming drones flying over their ranchers, and progressive city dwellers will 

certainly oppose unlimited intrusions on their privacy and freedom of speech.  This 

just needs to go away. 
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